
Henry Berg Scholarship Fund 
 

 
The Henry Berg Scholarship Fund Committee is pleased to announce that we have 
established a process within the Penn West Conference to annually award the Henry 
Berg Scholarship(s) to worthy and needy students based on an order of priority within 
the Penn West Conference and criteria of aptitude, character, and need.  Information 
about this scholarship has been shared with our churches through newsletters, 
snippets, and personal contact.  Information about the scholarship and this year’s 
application, which is located on the conference website www.pennwest.org under 
“Resources,” is available through June 15, 2024.  Scholarship(s) will be awarded for the 
2024-2025 school year before July 15, 2024.  Watch for future announcements 
regarding this scholarship opportunity on the conference website. 


